
I support the establishment of a Citizens Advisory Committee for Law Enforcement Oversight. This is a basic 

good government function in these difficult times. This is not a solution in search of a problem, as some might 

think. It is a fair, just and reasonable way to prevent problems in our county and to provide an appropriate 

mechanism for the community to interact with law enforcement. Please vote to establish this Advisory 

Committee. 

 

Mary Gill 

Fort Bragg 

964-7021 

 


